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what's on in house                            Issue 36 - December 2017 

 
Term 4 :Last day for Playgroups -  Friday 8th December 2017.  
Happy Holidays! 
The House will be Closed from Thursday 14th December - Monday January 22nd 2018 

 

 

Relax and rejuvenate  
 
As the year draws to a close and we spend time with those who 
matter, we can reflect on the year behind us. Thank you to all 
our members who make the house a COMMUNITY house ~ we 
are at the grass roots of the neighbourhood and with your input 
and feedback, we hope to continue being able to meet our 
members needs.  
 

A big thank you to our management committee for their support 
throughout the year. And also to our amazing Chairperson, 
Nicole Jenkins - always going above and beyond and full of 
inspiring and creative ideas. What a wonderfully dynamic and energetic team. We look 
forward to getting into our 30th year planning when we return.   
 
We wish you all a fantastic time over the festive season and look forward to seeing you 
all refreshed and ready to go for 2018.   
 

Jen, Fran & Chenoa  
 



 

Committee News  
 
Save the date for the upcoming busy bee! 
 
Saturday 13th January 8.30am - 2.30pm.  
 

If you can spare an hour or two we would love your help - as 
we brighten and tidy the house ready for the wonderful year 
ahead.  
 
Thank you to all our wonderful volunteers who have contributed so much to our centre 
this year. In particular our Playgroup Leaders, BBQ sizzlers, and Jason Siew who is 
working in our office 8 hours a week. Without our volunteers much of what we do could 
not be achieved.    
 

Next Meeting: Wednesday February 7th. 
 

 

Workshops and Events Coming Up  
 

 

Santa's Sizzling Family Sundowner  
 
Friday 1st December, 4.00 - 6.00pm at 
WSNH  

 Meet and greet Santa 
 FREE sausage sizzle 
 BYO picnic rug, refreshments, 

nibbles and Christmas cheer (Please 
NO nuts or glass!)  

See you and your family there tonight!                      
 

 

Summer Northern Community Share  
Sat 16th December 
8.00am - 10.00am - note the earlier hours 
 
 
Share stories, meet new people & build community 
 
 

Bring along your cuttings, seeds, and excess produce (lemons, 
limes, chillies, eggs, herbs etc) or some goodies to share for 
morning tea if you're low on produce........and a gold coin 
donation! 
  

                    
 



 

Courses coming up in 2018 

 Triple P Discussion Groups: A range of Parenting Topics on 
Tuesdays 9.15am - 11.45am   

 Ngala Parenting Courses including in Term 1 Pyjama Drama (10 
week series) 

 Garden - composting, succulents  
 Macramé 
 DIY Fairy gardens  
 Crochet and crafts 
 Save-a-Child First Aid Courses 

  
 

 

Some wonderful photos from the year   

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

Stay in touch on Facebook 
Like our West Stirling Neighbourhood House Facebook page to keep up to date with 
the news, events, programs and activities taking place at the House. 
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